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J-POWER Selects to be Listed on “Prime Market” 
after the Tokyo Stock Exchange’s Market Restructuring 

 
 
 
 
Electric Power Development Co., Ltd. (“J-POWER”) hereby announces that at the meeting of 
Board of Directors held on November 30, 2021, J-POWER resolved to select being listed on 
the Prime market after the Tokyo Stock Exchange’s (“TSE”) market restructuring to be 
carried out on April 4, 2022. 
 
It is already confirmed by TSE that J-POWER meets listing criteria for the Prime market. 
 
We will proceed with the application procedure according to the schedule set by TSE. 


